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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a fantastic final week of a busy term it has been. Spring has been with us fully this week and it has made 
such a difference. I have enjoyed seeing the children appreciate the brilliance of nature starting to wake up; 
many children have pulled me over in delight to admire the beautiful blossom on the tree. 
 
I have to start my ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ Ƴȅ ŦŀǾƻǳǊƛǘŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪΥ ǘƘŜ 9ŀǎǘŜǊ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀǘ ŎƘǳǊŎƘΦ ¢ƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ 
singing, acting, reading and artwork were absolutely amazing and it made me very proud of them all! It was 
possibly the best service the children have led since I have been at Charing. Many thanks to the teachers for 
supporting the children in their roles within the Easter service and to Mrs. Bird for organising the event. 
 
Wednesday was not the only time the school was involved in a service at the church this week; the choir 
performed at the Mothering Sunday service last weekend. Rev Sandra came to personally congratulate me on 
Monday saying how amazing they were at the service. I would particularly like to thank Mrs. Horsford for giving 
up her time to attend the service and to lead the choir at the event. 
 
Our football and hockey teams both played on Friday after school last week. Although neither game went our 
way, we were proud of the resilience shown by all the children in these events and for representing the school 
so well.  I would like to thank Miss Jones for giving up her time to lead the hockey team.   
 
Our children take part in such a range of fantastic after school events such as sporting competitions and music. 
These could not take place without the dedication of my staff who give up their own time voluntarily to make 
sure Charing Church of England Primary School is represented at these events. I would like to thank all who give 
up their time to make this happen. 
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98% 95% 93% 97% 97% 82% 98% 

Whole School ς 
94% 

Year to date ς 
93% 

 Target ς  
96% 
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